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Welcome 

Welcome back 'Lilies'. This half term continues to encompass all that is 

creative. Pupils will explore gardening, and meet a real photographer and an 

artist. We also see the return of world book day, national careers week, 

science week and look forward to all the different activities we have planned. 

  

This term our careers focus is… 

Creativity and creative jobs. We look 

forward to hosting our very own 

gallery event. 

Key Class information 
 

 

Monday- Performing arts 
 
Tuesday/ Wednesday- Cooking sessions  
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution from all families 
to support our cooking and life skill sessions. This 
can be sent in weekly (£1.50) or at the beginning of 
the term (£9.00). Please send money in a named 
envelope. 
  
  

Curriculum 
 

 This half term pupils continue with their deep dive in the 
creative world. We look forward to welcoming a 

photographer and an artist to the classroom to share 
their experiences and teach us new skills. We are halfway 
through our creative OCR units having explored different 
forms of creativity and planning pieces we will create this 

half term. Some of the groups will redesign an outdoor 
area and others will create individual pieces. This will be 
showcased at a gallery event in which we hope to invite 

parents and carers. 
 

 Our core studies continue to develop our 
communication, functional literacy and numeracy. We are 
halfway through our OCR measurement unit in which we 
have explored big and small, height, width and capacity. 

This half term we continue with capacity and learn all 
about  weight. Our theme in PSHE continues with  

kindness and celebrating differences. 
 

 Our weekly sessions of food and nutrition, performing 
arts and the immersive 4D room continue. Pupils will 
continue to access the independence room further 

developing their living skills; preparing food and drinks, 
cleaning, washing and much more. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every day 

but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides 

us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 
     Jess              Maureen       Sheila           Lucie Owen   

 
           Joe               Mimi       Florence 

Whole School Diary Dates 

02/03/2023 World Book Day 
06/03/2023  Careers Week 
07/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
08/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
13/03/2023  Science Week 
17/03/2023 Futures Fayre 
17/03/2023 Comic Relief  
31/03/2023  Easter Raffle Draw 
31/03/2023 End of Term 
17/04/2023 Start of Term 
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